
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Rosie Truelove, Director, Housing and Planning Department 

DATE:  February 9, 2022 

SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution 20210902-076 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

On September 2, 2021, Council passed Resolution 20210902-076 authorizing the City 
Manager to negotiate and execute an interlocal agreement or another appropriate 
arrangement with Travis County related to distributing its federal emergency rental assistance 
funds for households impacted by COVID- 19. This memo is to confirm that staff entered 
negotiations with Travis County as directed. The negotiations concluded when Travis County 
informed City of Austin staff that they would continue to distribute their federal emergency 
rental assistance funds independent of the City of Austin.  

Please contact Nefertitti Jackmon at nefertitti.jackmon@austintexas.gov or (512) 974-3196 if 
you have further questions. 

CC: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
Rodney Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager 
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